
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  
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Our focus value this half term: 

Resilience 

                        Integrity 

                        Creativity 

Curiosity 

Aspiration 

Happiness 

Diary Dates 

January 

15th Red Class trip 

16th Yellow Class trip 

16th SEN Parents evening 

2oth Red Class trip 

21st Purple Class assembly 

27th Y6 Macbeth workshop 

29th Chinese New Year - Wear red for a donation 

 

February 

4th Orange Class assembly 

6th Parents evening (in school) 

12th Nursery Parents evening 

13th Parent evening (virtual) 

Attendance 

 

Whole School - 93.8% 

 

Purple - 96% 

Orange - 95.1% 

Pink  - 94.9% 

Indigo - 94.9% 

Lilac - 93.8% 

Blue - 93.3% 

Butterfly - 92.5% 

Green - 92.5% 

Red - 91.2% 

Yellow - 90.5% 

 

Message from our Head Teacher  

 

Welcome back! It has been lovely to see so many pupils back in school with big 

smiles and raring to go, even in this extremely cold weather. 

 

This week is Geography topic week. Governors were in school to complete a learning 

walk. They were very impressed with the excellent learning attitudes, level of                    

geography skills and quality of work produced.  

 

Finally, a friendly reminder  to ensure all parents and pupils remember that break 

time snack is just fruit, water bottles in classes should not contain juice and P.E. 

Hoodies should be worn on P.E. days only. As it is very cold we would encourage 

all children to come to school with hat, gloves and scarf, clearly labelled. 



 

. 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For Happiness:  Siya, Ambarpreet, Avreet, Gift, Amar, Jasmine, Esme, Alexus, Lilly 

T, Grace, Alyssia, Nataliya, Al-Amin, Larik, Poppie-Mai, Ishani, Ethan, Robyn B, 

Darcie-Mae. 

For Art/DT: Lilly-Mae, Isaac, Kameron, Devansh, Simas,                

Karina, Poppie-Mai, Kiitan, Aneesa, Nevaeh CM, Sophia P, 

Preeya, Kikun. 

 

 

Sad News 

It is with sadness, that we advise 

you of the passing of Miss Taylor. 

 

Miss Taylor was a teacher at 

Lanesfield for many years and            

sadly passed away unexpectedly on 

Christmas Day. 

  

Miss Taylor always worked                    

tirelessly at Lanesfield to ensure our 

children  their potential and modeled 

our aspirational value. 

 

We keep her and her family in our 

thoughts and prayers 

Year 3 and Year 6 Swimming 

We are happy to once again offer FREE 

Swimming sessions to all our year 3 

and year 6 children, for the Spring 

term. 

For parents that are happy to help our 

school fund the 

transport to these                  

sessions, please 

log on to                  

Parentmail to   

donate £1.   

Thank you 

Parent Reminder  - Parking 

As a school we are very conscious that 

a small minority of parents have upset                

residents around the school with their 

thoughtlessness.  

We continue to encourage residents to   

report incidents to 101. 

At the end of last term we produced a 

Community Newsletter for residents to 

keep them updated on events/work 

around school that might affect them. 


